
Notice of Public Hearing 
to Discuss 

Proposed 2025-26 Budget

The Board of Regents of the  

Galveston Community College District will hold a 

Public Hearing at 8:00 a.m. on  

Wednesday, August 20, 2025, in Room M-220, 
Moody Hall, Galveston College,  

4015 Avenue Q, Galveston, Texas 77550. 

The purpose of this Public Hearing  

is for citizens to address the Board regarding 

the District’s proposed fiscal year 2025-26 budget.

A copy of the proposed budget is on file in the 

Galveston College Library 

for public inspection during regular business hours. 

Any person interested in expressing their views 

is encouraged to attend the Public Hearing. 

Karen F. Flowers, Chairperson, Board of Regents 
Galveston Community College District 

It is the policy of Galveston College to provide equal opportunities without regard to age, 
race, color, religion, national origin, gender, disability, genetic information or veteran status. 




